

136 S. Ludlow St., Dayton OH 45402
TEL # (937) 542-4072 ● FAX # (937) 542-4071
vjones@daytonpublic.com

February 28, 2023



Dear Dayton Community Members,

We are excited to share that Welcome Stadium renovations are moving along as scheduled. We anticipate that community organizations will once again be able to reserve the facility for events and activities beginning in mid-August 2023.

Usage of the stadium will be dependent on the ongoing construction. Information about reservation pricing can be found <u>here</u>.

To reserve the facility, please contact Yolonda Davis at 937-542-4072 or <a href="mailto:ydavis@daytonpublic.com">ydavis@daytonpublic.com</a>. Requests for reservations can also be made online here: <a href="https://forms.gle/jR5GrpaWaJTgr6ud7">https://forms.gle/jR5GrpaWaJTgr6ud7</a>

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work to improve our facilities for students, staff and the community!

Sincerely,

Victoria Jones Executive Director of Athletics